Pilon, Janet

Subject: Marr House on Wilson Street Ancaster

From: Gail Moffatt

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 1:03 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Marr House on Wilson Street Ancaster

I request that my letter be a matter of Public Record Dear Mr Mayor and Councillors, I attended, virtually, both the recent Hamilton City Heritage Committee Meeting and Hamilton City Planning Department meeting.

My personal thoughts? I agree with your Heritage Committee's recommendation that the proposal, as submitted, for the Marr House is PREMATURE.

The critical issue of remediation has NOT been addressed. Indeed there has been NO sampling of earth directly under the Marr House. It is possible that no remediation is required or very little remediation. At which point the house would not have to be moved!

I suggest sampling, directly under the building should be completed as soon as possible by an expert, unbiased expert. I remain bewildered by Council's disregard for its own department,s recommendation.

Sincerely, Gail Moffatt